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Ms. Zundel’s September Newsletter 
 

Big Sky Elementary 
Billings, MT 59102 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

I am looking forward to a great year with your children! 

I grew up in Billings School District 2, attending Boulder 
Elementary, Will James Middle School, and West High School. I 
moved to Bozeman, Montana where I earned a degree in 
Elementary Education with a focus in Mathematics. 

After graduating from Montana State University, I worked as a 
paraprofessional for a year. Last year, I moved back to Billings 
and began teaching 4th grade at Elder Grove. I am excited to 
be a Big Sky Bobcat this year! 

I intend to keep you involved with your child’s education, so I 
will be using an app called SeeSaw as a digital portfolio of 
students’ work. I also have a teacher webpage that you can 
find from our school website. 

If you have any questions or concerns throughout the year, 
please don’t hesitate to call or email me. I am eager to work 
together. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Zundel 
 

Remember you are a Big Sky S.T.A.R. 

Solve Problems, Take Responsibility, Act Safely, and Respect 
Others! 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 4 

No School. Happy Labor 
Day! 

September 6, 13, 20, 27 

Early Dismissal (1:15) 

September 7 

Big Sky Open House 5:30-7:00 
**Parents/Guardians only! 
 
September 8 
 
Scholastic Book Orders Due 
*Please pay online or send a 
check. 

September 12 

PTA Meeting 6:00 (in Library) 

September 23 

Saturday Live 10:00-4:00 
 

Important 
Announcements 
Please remember to arrive at 
8:00 for the morning walk or 
7:45 for breakfast. There is no 
supervision until that time. 

The key is 3 absences or 
tardies a trimester! 

Please send a note or email 
me if your child’s 
transportation changes. 


